Art News

We have been kept very busy this term, with a focus on painting and drawing techniques. Students have been learning about the amazing life of Frida Kahlo, to coincide with the current exhibition at the Bendigo Art Gallery entitled 'Frida Kahlo – In Her Own Image".

Our older students created festive (fiesta) backgrounds, then used a more detailed stencil and black spray-paint to create their Frida's. Our younger students designed their own Frida's focusing on Mexican style clothing and Frida's iconic flowery hair.

We most recently have been working on Botanical drawings in cool 'explosion' books, and we about to have a go at the technique of 'Negative Painting' with our pre-prepared backgrounds from last week. Busy, busy, busy!

Ms Leed 😊







